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Hi Denver Mile High       
Rotarians, 
 
I thought the meeting last 
week was great.  There 
were so many announce-
ments about Club activi-
ties—it really demonstrat-
ed the vibrancy the Club.  
Please choose one or two 
things that interest you 
and sign up. Check the 
calendar on the Club web-
site to make sure that you 
don’t miss anything. 
 
And I understand that 
there is real progress on 
the Spring Swing Event 
next April—the Club’s sig-
nature event for 2018-19.  
You will be hearing more 
about that very soon. 
 
Thanks to all of you who 
have started to sell citrus 
this year.   
 
The program on Wednes-
day should be really inter-
esting.  Carrie Olson will 
discuss the Denver Public 
Schools Board of Educa-

tion.  It should be fas-
cinating.  Thanks Rob-
in for arranging this 
program.  And a spe-
cial shout-out to 
Kevin Galloway 
and Anson 
Thompson for 
coordinating in-
teresting speak-
ers week after 
week. 
 
Paul and I enter-
tained family this 
weekend and 
Denver lived up 
to its reputation 
for being the best 
place to live.  I hope 
your weekend was 
great as well.   
 
Have a wonderful 
week and I’ll see you 
Wednesday.   
 
Carolyn 

Denver Mile High Rotary where commitment and service rise above the mountain tops  
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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming Programs 

 
September 26th -  Carrie Olson, PhD.  Carrie has dedicated her entire adult life to teaching in Den-

ver Public Schools a total of 33 years: teaching in elementary, middle and high schools in a variety of 

subjects from English Language acquisition to social studies -in Spanish and English.  With a PhD in 

Curriculum and Instruction, today she is the Board of Education Secretary for District 3 in Denver 

Public Schools and will speak to us about the challenges facing our publics schools and its successes 

October 3rd -     Hassan Latif, Executive Director of Second Chance Center will be our speak-

er.  Founded in 2012, Second Chance Center is community re-entry agency dedicated to the success-

ful transition of People returning from incarceration. SCC has grown to become the preeminent 

reentry agency in Colorado, maintaining a recidivism rate of under 11% for participants involved in 

SCC programs. 

October 10th -  We are off-site this week and will meet at 7:00 am at the CEC (2650 Eliot St, Den-

ver, CO 80211).  Steve Spangler will be our speaker.  Steve’s goal has always been and will always be 

to create amazing experiences that make people of all ages fall in love with science.  Steve’s compa-

ny, Steve Spangler Science, is one of the country’s leading advocates of STEM (science, technology, 

engineering, math) and never loses its focus of the paramount goal… to inspire the next generation 

of scientists and engineers  

October 17th -  Greg Aden-Leadership 
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September Birthdays 
 

September 2nd - Greg Thielen 
September 8th - Roberta Simonton 

September 10th - Susan Henderson  
September 19th - Mark Foseid 
September 27th - Jeff McAnallen 
 

 
 *If you would like your birthday listed be sure to update your membership 
info so we can wish you Happy Birthday!  



Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 

 

September 26th  

 

Inspiration - Mark Foseid 

Greeters - Kevin Galloway and 

Melanie Gentz  

Host - Lindsay Gerlach  

 

October 3rd  

 

Inspiration - Tom Giordano 

Greeters - Brian Good and Tom Gregory 

Host -  

 

October 10th 

 

Inspiration - Ted Hendryx  

Greeters - Dan Himelspach and Sarah Hite  

Host - Noreen Keleshian  

 

October 17th 

 

Inspiration - Bob Kemp  

Greeters - Audrey Leavitt and Kevin LeVezu  

Host - Jeff McAnallen  

 

October 24th 

 

Inspiration - Geoff Noble  

Greeters - Constance Mortell and Lawrence Mundy  

Host - Carolyn Nobel  
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Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

 

Be sure to check the calendar online for all events (meetings, happy hours, 

committee meetings) 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar 

September 29th—Rotary Bike Ride - In Golden 10 am  

Meet at 10am at Golden City Brewery - Ride Look out Mountain 

GPX Link: https://ridewithgps.com/trips/27621056 Distance: 14.33 miles 

And/or - Meet at Noon at Golden City Brewery  - fun Golden Loop 

GPX Link: https://ridewithgps.com/trips/27621055 Distance: 7.45 miles 

12:30pm (ish) meet for beers. anyone can meet for beers! 
 

October 16th - World Community Service Committee meeting—@5:00 at Carolyn No-
ble’s office  

October 23rd - Local Community Service Meeting  

October 24th - World Polio Day  - https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=obRI8Hm93uI&feature=youtu.be 

 

October 25th  - World Polio Day Fundraiser 5p - 7p 
-  $20 and a bottle of wine/or appetizer.  Location The 
Acoma - 816 Acoma, Denver  

 

Oct. 6 - WASH Symposium 
 
Nov. 10 - Membership Workshop 
 

Nov. 10 - Foundation Workshop 

 

 
Do Business with Fellow Rotarians! 
  
Click Here of on the Photo to Access 
the 
      2018 Rotary Business Directory 
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Holiday Citrus Fruit  
20lb gift boxes of fresh ruby red grapefruits and fresh navel 
oranges straight from the Rio Grande valley in Texas.  The 
perfect gift for clients, friends and family!  To top it off, pro-
ceeds from these gifts go to projects serving the Denver and 
global communities via Denver Mile High Rotary.  A fantastic 
way to give twice!  

There are three choices of box: 

20lbs Red Ruby Grapefruit (16 to 24 per box) 

20lbs Navel Oranges (36 to 50 per box) 

20lbs mix of Red Ruby Grapefruit and Navel Oranges. 

Each box is $32.  Orders can be picked up downtown or delivery can be arranged.  They will arrive in 
early December.  Payments in advance for boxes go to Denver Mile High Rotary (DMHR) Foundation.  

All proceeds of the sale go to projects in Denver, including: 
9Health Fair 

Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) 

Veterans Honor Flight 

Warriors on Cataract 

Outdoor activities for low-income kids 

Mental Health Awareness 

Food for Thought Program 

To Order: 

 
 
 
To order on line, go to https://squareup.com/store/dmhr 

_________________________________Cut Here; Receipt Below is for Buy-
er______________________ 
 

 
 

Name:   

Address:   

    

  Box Count Cost Per Box Extended Cost 

Grapefruit only   X $32 =   

Navel Orange Only   X $32 =   

Grapefruit/Navel Orange 
mix 

  X $32 =   

Total Order   

Rotarian Name   

Rotarian Contact (email or phone)   

Amount Due Amount Paid 

Boxes Ordered Grapefruit Oranges Mixed Total 

 

https://squareup.com/store/dmhr


FAMILY OF ROTARY  
 Contributions y Pat Gormay arry  

Ted Hendryx shared the following story about his moth-

er’s keen eye for art.  He inherited several paintings that she 
purchased from the Egyptian artist Tahia Halin in the 1970’s 
while she and her husband were living in Cairo. (Ted spent 
his junior year at the American University in Cairo.)   His 
mother’s prescient patronage of Halin’s work was a gift to 
Ted:  A few months ago, he commissioned Christie’s Auction 
House in London to sell one of the paintings.  Ted attended 
the reception Christie’s held in London the night before the 
auction.   
 
His painting was displayed with other works for sale in one 
of several elegant galleries.  As he was standing by his Halin, 
a Christie’s broker took him aside and invited him to see something special.  She led him behind a door 
and into a closed gallery in the adjoining salon.  Hanging on the wall was the newly discovered “Salvator 
Mundi” painting by Leonardo da Vinci. It would be shipped the next day for  auction at Christie’s NYC  
offices.  
 
Attached is a picture of Ted standing by the painting prior to its record-breaking sale a few days later. 
Salvator Mundi is now on display at the Lourve Abu Dhabi after being purchased by Saudi Arabian 
prince Bader bin Abudulla bin Mohammed bin Farhan al-Saud for $450 million.  
Ted’s beautiful Tahia Halin painting, titled “Mandolin,” sold to a private buyer.  He demures that the 

price was considerably less.   

The joy of children and grandchildren is celebrated by many 
DMHR members and retired Cherry Creek Schools Administrator, 

Mark Foseid, smiled broadly as he talked about visits to Cali-

fornia and travels with his wife Maria and his family.  “ 
The grandkids, Bennett, Willa and Sutton,  are seven, 
five and two respectively and challenge our stami-
na.  They keep us young!  Mark relaxes by taking his 
son Peter to Canada fishing (photo). “ The fishing is 
good and the locals are friendly”, said Mark 



 
Contributions to DMHR Foundation  
 
Contributions to the DMHR Foundation can be made by giving them to Tom Giordano at 
club meetings or by mailing checks directly to  
Tom Giordano  
7271 East Wesley Avenue  
Denver, CO 80224  
 
Checks should be made out the Rotary Club of Denver Mile High Foundation (although 
DMHR Foundation will work). For questions, contact Tom at 303-263-5091  


